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RUE “Polotsk CSMS” joined the events that take place
within the framework of republican charity events - the
“Our Children” campaign, the “With All My Heart”
campaign for the elderly

RUE "Polotsk CSMS" joined the events that take place within the framework of republican
charity events - the "Our Children" campaign - from December 15, 2023 to January 15, 2024
and the campaign for older people "With all my heart" from January 3 to 15 2024 From
December 15, 2023, as well as the charity campaign "Your Dapamoga"

Every year, employees of the RUE "Polotsk CSMS" take part in charity events. This year,
assistance in collecting the necessary things was provided to the children of the health care
institution "Mogilev Specialized Children's Home for Children with Organic Damage to the
Central Nervous System and Mental Disorders", as well as to the children of the Mogilev
Children's Hospice.

As part of the “Your Dapamoga” campaign, employees of the Republican Unitary Enterprise
“Polotsk CSMS” donated things necessary for those in need, including funds collected from
employees to provide material assistance to various categories of citizens.

On an ongoing basis, our organization provides financial assistance to retired employees.
Financial assistance is provided for holidays (New Year, Elderly Person's Day, professional
holidays, etc.), team meetings and trips are periodically organized.


